SANGRE de CRISTO
ALL OF THE ARIS FOR ALL OF SOUTHERN COLORADO
ARTS and CONFERENCE CENTER
February 25, 2020

HELEN T. WHITE GALLERIES
BUELL CHILDREN'S MUSEUM
JACKSON CONFERENCE CENTER
210 North Santa Fe Ave, Pueblo, CO 81003
(719) 295-7200 | Fax (719) 295-7230 | sdc-arts.org

Rosina Sonntag & Pat Gonzales, Chair and Past-Chair of the Board of the Sangre de Cristo Arts and Conference Center

Dear Rosina & Pat,

Allow me to express my gratitude to the both of you, the board, the staff of the Sangre de Cristo Arts Center for the honor and privilege of serving as your CEO since March 1, 2014. My time has come to leave that position and move on to other opportunities.

This letter serves as my notice to cease being the CEO after May 31, 2022.

My thanks to our many donors and stakeholders, including those at the Pueblo County and the City of Pueblo, who have nurtured the Arts Center to new heights during my tenure. I will let my eight+ year record speak for itself. It has always been a team effort and I truly recognize and acknowledge all.

As Dr. Seuss pointed out to all, young and old, "Don't cry because it's over. Smile because it happened." Indeed... Every Day is a Gift!

As I begin a new chapter in my life on June 1, 2022, I would like to remain an asset to the Sangre de Cristo Arts Center. I would welcome a conversation about a consultancy to assure a smooth transition. Thank you.

With my sincerest regards,

Jim Richerson, CEO





